
To whom I may concern,

My name is Laura Mansfield and I live in 81-83 Raglan St, Fairlight. As a local resident I 
have been to Hugos Manly in many occasion and in my opinion it is the best restaurant in 
the Northern Beaches and it is where I go with my friends all the time. I am originally from 
Spain and in Europe outside dining is very popular. It is great that Hugos is trying to extend 
their outdoor area and I would love that to happen and therefore I give my full support to 
their development application.

Your sincerely,

Laura Mansfield
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